Dear Messrs Duxbury and Tetlow,
I am the owner of 13 Ashford Close, Woodstock,OX201FF and refer to your letter 15th June 2015, not forwarded to me by my Tenants in due time.
I OBJECT most strongly to the AMENDED PLANNING APPLICATION.
                Irrespective of a more detailed examination of the new documentation I believe that Cherwell District Council have NO JUSTIFICATION:-
A) to cause a further huge increase in the traffic congestion already experienced through Woodstock North to South as well as East to West.
It is impossible to comprehend how the applicants could persuade residents, businesses, the CDC and WODC Councils that their proposals could make any beneficial contribution to the surrounds of Woodstock for this reason alone.
B) to promote the planning application on the basis that CDC has a major part of the site within their District Boundary. ( I understand that CDC have already met their build quota elsewhere.)

John Brimble,
6 High Street, Woodstock, OX20 1TF.
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